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2017 – Notice to Shipping #15 - Revised (Cancelled 2017/07/24)
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

Vessel Speed Restriction – Brockville Narrows to Prescott 

Mariners are advised that due to high water levels the reduction of the speed limit in the 
Brockville Narrows has been extended to Prescott.   

Effective immediately and until further notice, all upbound and downbound vessels are restricted 
to 8.5 knots between buoys 132 and 147.  Mariners are advised that vessel speeds will be 
monitored closely.   

Mariners are also reminded to watch their wake, particularly when navigating close to shore.  
 
We will continue to closely monitor the water levels closely and advise you of any changes.     
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
May 15, 2017 
  


